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Join us for City Council Meeting held the 2

 

Annual Spring Clean Up
Monday April 22- Friday April 26

We are excited to offer residents another opportunity 

to clean-up yards and neighborhoods throughout the 

city.  Two waste containers will be located at the main 

park; one for regular garbage debris and one for green 

waste.  No hazardous waste or construction debris will 

be accepted.  Thanks for doing your part to make 

Harrisville City a wonderful place to live. 

 

Harrisville Youth City 
Council Needs You!

 
To all Harrisville Youth ages 14

 
If you want to: 
•Become involved in civic issues 
•Be engaged in solving community problems
•Help in building community pride and services
Then this is a great opportunity for you to become a 
member of the Harrisville Youth City Council.

 
This is a great opportunity to: 
•Make new friends 
•Plan and participate in the best events and activities all 
year 
•Gain experience in leadership and civic duties.

 
In addition you will: 
•Gain and exchange valuable training in leadership
•Community involvement 
•Citizenship and government organization. 

 
Youth City Council members in other cities have found 
their experience has helped them on their resumes for 
college scholarships, employment applications, etc.
Get an application at the Harrisville City Offices and 
contact Council Member Bruce Richins @ 801
or brichins@cityofharrisville.com Or Council Member 
Chad Allen @ 801-726-8708 or 
callen@cityofharrisville.com 
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Join us for City Council Meeting held the 2
nd

 and 4
th

 Tuesday of the month at 7pm.

Annual Spring Clean Up 
Friday April 26

th
 

idents another opportunity 

up yards and neighborhoods throughout the 

city.  Two waste containers will be located at the main 

park; one for regular garbage debris and one for green 

waste.  No hazardous waste or construction debris will 

Thanks for doing your part to make 

Harrisville Youth City 
Council Needs You! 

To all Harrisville Youth ages 14-17: 

•Be engaged in solving community problems 
elp in building community pride and services 

Then this is a great opportunity for you to become a 
member of the Harrisville Youth City Council. 

•Plan and participate in the best events and activities all 

•Gain experience in leadership and civic duties. 

•Gain and exchange valuable training in leadership 

 

Youth City Council members in other cities have found 
erience has helped them on their resumes for 

college scholarships, employment applications, etc. 
Get an application at the Harrisville City Offices and 
contact Council Member Bruce Richins @ 801-782-5261 

Or Council Member 

Harrisville Easter Egg Hunt
When:  March 30th 

Where: Harrisville City Park

Time:  9:00 am  

We need youth ages 14-

City Council with this event.

help contact:  Bruce Richins at 801

5261or Chad Allen at 801

WEBER COUNTY SAFE KIDS DAY 

FAIR: 
Saturday, April 20

th
 10am

County Fairgrounds located at 1000 N. 1

Ogden.  The Safe Kids Day Fair is a FREE educational 

event for the community that promotes injury 

prevention, emergency preparedness, and health and 

wellness.  Learn how to keep your family healthy and 

safe.  FREE admission, FREE bike helmets (li

supply), and FREE t-shirts to the first 500 kids.  FREE fun 

for the whole family!  If your business would 

like to sponsor or participate in this great 

event, please contact Jann Fawcett or 

Elisabeth Hansen at (801) 399

jfawcett@co.weber.ut.us 

lhansen@co.weber.ut.us. 

 

www.cityofharrisville.com 

Tuesday of the month at 7pm. 

Harrisville Easter Egg Hunt 

Harrisville City Park(1350 N Hwy 89) 

For ages:  1-10 

-17 to help the Youth 

City Council with this event.  If you can 

Bruce Richins at 801-782-

5261or Chad Allen at 801-726-8708. 

 
WEBER COUNTY SAFE KIDS DAY 

10am-3pm at the Weber 

County Fairgrounds located at 1000 N. 1200 W. in 

Ogden.  The Safe Kids Day Fair is a FREE educational 

event for the community that promotes injury 

prevention, emergency preparedness, and health and 

wellness.  Learn how to keep your family healthy and 

safe.  FREE admission, FREE bike helmets (limited 

shirts to the first 500 kids.  FREE fun 

for the whole family!  If your business would 

like to sponsor or participate in this great 

event, please contact Jann Fawcett or 

Elisabeth Hansen at (801) 399-7186 or email 

or 

 



 
 
 
 

Baseball and Softball 
Signups 

Baseball and Softball signups for grades K-9 begin 
March 1st and run through March 31st.  Please visit 
the city website at www.cityofharrisville.com for 
more information regarding 
registration and youth employment 
opportunities. 

 

 

NOTICE OF MUNICIPAL 

OFFICES 
To be voted on in the 

Harrisville City Municipal General Election 
On 

November 5, 2013 
Mayor (4 year term) 

And 
(2) City Council Members (4 year term each) 

Candidate Filing Period Begins. June 3, 2013 
Declaration of Candidacy Forms or Nomination Petition 

must be filed in person with the City Recorder at  

363 West Independence Blvd, Harrisville, Utah 
Between the hours of 8am and 5pm (Mon-Thurs) 

 8am and 12pm (Fri) 
Candidate Filing Deadline Ends June 17, 2013 

 UCA 10-3-301 

 
Heritage Days 2013 Contest 

Harrisville City Council is requesting submissions for 

the Heritage Days Theme for 2013.  Please submit 

your idea to the Harrisville City Offices at 

363 W. Independence Blvd or online to 

jknight@cityofharrisville.com or  

pknighton@cityofharrisville.com  by March 29th, 

2013.  The winner will be selected at the City Council 

meeting on April 9th, 2013 at 7pm.   

 

 

 

WANTED 
Local Businesses interested in sponsoring 

Heritage Days 2013 activities  

and events!  Please contact  

Council Member Paula Knighton at 

pknighton@cityofharrisville.com or 

Jennie Knight at 

jknight@cityofharrisville.com 
If you are interested in volunteering for Heritage 

Days 2013, please contact Harrisville City Offices at 

(801)782-4100 ext. 1000. 

 

 
TIME CAPSULE SUBMISSIONS 
 This is the last call to submit your page to go in a 

binder to be placed in the 25-year time capsule.  

ALL CITIZENS OF HARRISVILLE submit one 

page (8.5 x 11) about you, your family, life in 

Harrisville, include pictures of your home, family, 

activities, whatever you would like. You are 

important to the legacy of our community and those 

in the future will be happy to know you were here.  

You may bring your page to the city office OR you 

may e-mail the page to the city office at 

sedwards@cityofharrisville.com and we will print it 

out and include it in the binder.  Among other 

things, the time capsule also includes a scrapbook 

of activities that have taken place this past 50
th

 

jubilee year.  The capsule will be buried at the city 

council meeting on April 9, 2013, commemorating 

the incorporation of Harrisville which took place 

April 9, 1962.    


